
 

Dear School Community 
 

Term 2 Week 6 2021 

What’s on at STPS 

Date:     Activity  
Thursday 27 May  Life Education Van visit to school 
    Parent Information Evening  
Tuesday 8 June  Musica Viva 
Wednesday 9 June  Western Region Cross Country 
Monday 14 June  Public Holiday – Queens Birthday 

Messages from the Principal 
Parent Information Meeting  

All parents are invited to attend the parent information meeting on Thursday evening at 6pm for a 6:15pm 

start. Parent involvement is one of the biggest indicators of success in a child’s education. We’d like to 

share information about Individual Education Plans (IEPs), homework and student wellbeing. 

Our goal will be that parents leave understanding how we can work together to support every child at 

Spring Terrace School to reach their full potential. 
 

NAPLAN 

Students in Year 3 and 5 have completed NAPLAN and we are back to our regular routine. These results 

won’t be available for some time as they are marked, and all data is collected and collated across Australia 

before results are sent out. As soon as these results arrive at school they will be sent out to parents. 
 

Life Education 
We are fortunate to have the Life Education Van visiting our school this Thursday. All students will 
participate in a session in the van and are able to purchase merchandise. Please ensure all permission 
notes and money are returned to school ASAP. A separate merchandise order form is required with correct 
cash for purchases while the van is on site.  
 

Voluntary School Contributions  
These fees help to cover the cost of student resources to provide all students with Maths, Spelling and 

Handwriting books in the classrooms along with all other resources that our students need for learning. If 

you haven’t yet paid them and can afford to, please do. 
 

Spring Into School Fees  
All outstanding Spring Into School fees need to be paid by Thursday 10 June. This program is not funded 

by the Department of Education and is only funded through fees and school funds. While the school is 

committed to supporting Spring Into Schools as much as possible, it can only run if fees are paid on time. 
 

Community Garden - Pumpkins 

The Forest Reef Tavern made good use of our pumpkins over the weekend with a donation from every 

bowl of soup sold coming back to the school for the community garden. Thank you, Paul and your team, 

for this initiative and raising $25.00 on top of already paying us for the pumpkins. 
 

Student Health Care Plans 
We have a number of students whose original enrolment shows they have a medical condition, asthma or 
allergies. If your child has been diagnosed by a Doctor or medical practitioner, please advise the office so 
a heath care plan can be established to best manage your child’s health and welfare while at school and 
on excursions.   
 

Mr Peter Scott 
Principal 

Spring Terrace Public School 
A Community of Confident Learners 
573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 
T: 02 63654287 Email: springterr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  



News from the Classrooms  

K/1 Classroom  

This week students are working on increasing their writing stamina and handwriting skills. In Mathematics 
we are exploring the concept of multiplication, we are also learning to count in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s! 

Year 2 Classroom  

This week students are publishing their narratives and they cannot wait to share their stories with you. 
Stories will be added to Seesaw by the end of the week.  
In Mathematics, Year 2 are looking at multiplication. Students will be practising their times tables daily while 
undertaking a variety of hands-on activities to assist students with this concept.  
Shout out to our classmates Jack and Dash! Jack has completed 25 nights of home reading and Dash has 
completed 75 - Great work boys! 

Years 3-6 Classroom 

The Primary class are practicing their creative writing skills at the moment so that they can further improve 
the great story writing they have already done this year. In maths we have started the week with a fractions 
assessment so that we can determine what students know now and what they need to learn next.  

 

STPS News  

Congratulations to Miss Paige  
It’s a boy! Congratulations to Miss Paige and her partner Brock on the arrival of their 
son, Teddy Steven! We’re so excited to meet our new friend soon and hope you’re all 
doing well! 
 

Newsletters on Website and accessed through Facebook page 
There has been a change to our School Website Service processes. The newsletter is 
uploaded weekly to the School web page https://springterr-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
There is also a newsletter link on the P&C Facebook page that will take you to the 
website to view the newsletter from this page.  

 

Spring Into School – Self Portraits  
The transition class have been very busy creating self portraits with Mrs Doherty.  

 

P&C News  

We held our Monthly P&C meeting yesterday, thank you to those who attended. A smaller meeting this 
month with a couple of fundraising events planned so keep an eye out for that. Minutes will be available in 
the coming days. 
 

In Garden news, we had a super successful market stall last week! All our harvested crops were sold to our 
parents and the Fabulous ‘Paul’s at the Reef’ with an extra bonus of 20% of the pumpkin soup sales being 
donated back to the community garden! 
 

Lastly, there will be no P&C news in the newsletter for the next 3 weeks as I will be away, keep an eye on 
the Facebook pages for information and important news! 
 

Have a great week! 
 

Bec Robinson 

P&C President 

Community News and Information  

Daphnie’s Dad, Paul has taken off with his new dining experience at the Tavern in 
Forest Reef! If you haven’t already, head over to the Facebook page and see for 
yourself, the wonderful food available!  
 

If you have a spare evening and would love to get your hand on some tasty treats, be 
sure to call and book a table! Well Done Dauvin family and thank you for supporting our 
school! 

 

https://springterr-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

